
 

 

MUNICIPAL NOTICE 
 

CLOSURE OF MUNICIPAL OFFICES 
 
This notice serves to inform the general public that all Municipal Offices will close at 12h00 on Friday, 24 
December 2021 and will re-open on Tuesday, 04 January 2022. All cashiers will close at 11h00 on 
Friday, 24 December 2021. Staff rendering essential services will be on duty / on standby during this 
period. 
 
Any inconvenience caused by this arrangement is regretted. 
 
 
 
MR M. MENE 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
 

Dated: 17 December 2021 
 

      
 
     
 


